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The Honorable Gene Suellentrop, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

Statehouse, Room 441B-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Suellentrop: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 463 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 463 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 463 would provide the requirements for use of hand-held portable x-ray systems and 

would eliminate some x-ray safety requirements in current regulations for multiple different types 

of x-ray use in Kansas. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Health and Environment indicates that SB 463 would have no 

fiscal effect on the agency.  The bill does not add any new requirements, tasks, or responsibilities 

which are not already being performed by staff in the Kansas Radiation Control Program. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Dan Thimmesch, Health & Environment  


